
NOVEMBER	
  MEETING	
  MINUTES	
  
ATTENDEES: Diane, Ron, Kathy, Karen, Sue Collins, Nancy, Gail, Sue & Rich Munch, Sue Huml-Kyle, Noreen  

Meeting was called to order for the Annual Pizza Party Election Meeting. 

 ELECTIONS:  

Gail Wiot withdrew her name from the Delegate position so Sue Collins will be the 2017  

Delegate Director. All other positions are as follows for 2017.  

President : Kathy Root  

Vice-President: Karen Marnie  

Secretary: Denise Sanstrom  

Treasurer: Ron Harn  

Directors: 1yr: Diane Harn 1yr:  

Sue Humi-Kyle 1yr:  

Bunny Horner 2yr:  

Chris Sanstrom (2016-2017)  

2yr: ____OPEN__________  

3yr: Nancy Herlitz (2015-2017)  

3yr: ____OPEN________  

2017 CLASS A SHOW  

Kathy received the 2017 package from Springfield for,the 2017 show. Due to condition of the fair ground coliseum, we will have to do 
research and hold a meeting to deside if ABU will hold a show in Springfield in 2017. Gail will attend the Region 11 meeting at Convention 
and might come back with valuable information on the situation. Kathy will also keep close contact with Springfield with their plans for this 
show season.  

CONVENTION Gail will be attending convention in Tulsa OK. We went through all 15 resolutions and decided on how the club wanted to 
vote. 

XMAS PARTY The Christmas Party will be held at Chef Klaus Bier Stube 20827 S. LaGrange Road, Frankfort, IL 60423 815-469-0940 on 
Dec. 11 from 12noon to 4:30. Non members attending are $25 RSVP to Karen by Nov 27th via email redrose84@frontier.com or phone 
708-534-1879. An alternative to the grab bag gifting was discussed and we voted to keep the grab bag gifts.  

NEWSLETTER There was a problem with typos in the NOV-DEC newsletter within the minutes. We think it was from the copying of the 
minutes from the web site to the newsletter. Good proofreading must be done before the newsletter goes out to the members and is put 
on the web site.  

NEXT MEETINGS Jan-Brian's Bar & Grill Feb-Denny's Orlando Park  

	
  

	
  


